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THE NEWSLETTER

"Changing the World by Helping 
Others in Need"

Timbella Foundation believes in helping children and families

in need, locally and globally, by partnering with other


organizations that share the same mission. 



GLOBAL
C A M B O D I A

                                  The event is set to take place at 
                                  New City Church in Dover on

Saturday, January 21, 2023 at 1:30PM (8 years and

younger) and 3:30PM (9 years and older). 

Please keep the children in prayer as they

navigate the challenges of life without parents.

We send our gratitude to our partner, Stitches of

Hope, for providing these opportunities to the

less fortunate.  

  Timbella Foundation has been

providing weekly classes for the

students over at the Orphanage in

Cambodia.  Parsons traveled to

Cambodia in October 2022 to

create a collaboration between the

Foundation and the on-going

classes that would be provided for

the students. 

  Frequent updates can be viewed

through the Timbella Foundation

Cambodia Facebook Page.  

  The Cambodian children at the

Orphanage have access to keyboards

which were donated through the

foundation for their musical

edification. This Christmas, they were

able to present songs, which will be

displayed at the Winter Recital held

by Timbella Productions, in support of

the Stitches of Hope organization.

This event is open to the community

to attend.   

It has been an amazing time teaching the


kids... Each week we are covering a


different chapter in the piano book. I teach


the teachers every Tuesday and watch


them teach the kids. The teachers teach


them Monday through Friday. It has been


my dream come true that we can teach


kids around the world, starting with


Cambodia.
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Update

Our Stitches of Hope Education Centre in Cambodia is in urgent need of a new well
as the existing well has dried up. Over 100 students rely on clean water for their
hygiene and sanitation at this Centre. We would love your financial support if you
are able to help please. The total cost for this necessity is $950 Australian.
Donations are tax deductible and can be paid into the Stitches of Hope account:    
BSB 036087     
Account No 488137                 
Many thanks!

Urgent Message from Stitches of Hope Founder:

Timothy Parsons, 
Timbella Foundation Founder

 Want to get involved? Contact us 
at Timbellamissions@gmail.com
Visit Timbella Foundation Cambodia (FB)
For more Information:
Visit https://www.onthestage.tickets/timbella-foundations
Visit Timbella.com/Missions for more info



GLOBAL CHRISTIAN NEWS

N I G E R I A

     On December 2022, the US

Department of State omitted Nigeria

from placing on the list of Countries of

Particular Concern. Historically,

countries who are dealing with issues

regarding religious freedoms are

placed onto this list for the USA to take

into consideration and take action in

keeping other countries accountable

to religious freedom through the

International Religious Freedom Act of

1998. Various accounts of Christian

persecution occurring in Nigeria have

been reported, including many deaths.
     As Christians, any life taken is one

too many, as we are told to love one

another, even our enemies. Ultimately,

God should be the one who chooses

whether to take life away.  
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Written By Becky Anderson

Cleansing Nigeria 
   from

Global Christian News is a new section created to bring

awareness about Christians living in other nations who

may be dealing with persecution, natural disasters, or


other troubles.



Every week

Christians are


being killed in this

country... 

Joel Veldkamp
Head of International Communications


Christian Solidarity International
CBN News interview

 Accounts of Christians being "cleansed"
from Nigeria by Fulani Jihadist have
been reported to be occurring as a way
to "ethnically cleanse Nigeria from
Christians through government
cooperation militia," Joel Veldkamp
reports (See link below).

     This phrase alone should encourage
Christians around the globe to pray for
their brothers and sisters suffering for
their faith. Scripture reminds us
through the writings of  Paul in Romans
chapter 5 
     "... we rejoice in our sufferings,
knowing that suffering produces
endurance, and endurance produces
character, and character produces
hope, and hope does not put us to
shame, because God's love has been
poured into our hearts through the
Holy Spirit who has been given to us.” 
     Only the Holy Spirit can give us the
strength to endure persecution. 

Let us pray for Nigeria.
Copy and Paste link into address bar to watch full CBN video:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tKQgFsmS7rk&t=296s

Christians
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A NEWSLETTER
UPDATE:

   As the  year 2023 takes off, the Timbella
Foundation Newsletter would like to
announce a change. The monthly newsletter
issues will now be released quarterly. We
would like to express our gratitude for our
supporters, donors, and volunteers. 

Our next Newsletter Issue is set to be released
April 2023!
       Thank you,

The Newsletter Team




